
Dear Staff, Students and Parents,  20 April,2023

As we celebrate our 32nd Foundation Day, I am reminded of the incredible journey

we have been on as an organisation.

Our Foundation Day is not just a celebration of our establishment, but a

celebration of the INCREDIBLE TEAM that has made it all possible. Our success

is the result of the hard work, dedication and passion of each and every member

of our organisation.

I want to take this opportunity to thank each and every one of you for your

unwavering commitment to our mission. You all are the heart and soul of this

organisation and it is your unwavering dedication that has allowed us to achieve so

much.

As we look ahead to the future, I am confident that we will continue to grow and

thrive. We will face new challenges, but, I have no doubt that we will overcome

them together as a team.

On this special day, let us celebrate our successes, recommit ourselves to our

mission and look forward to a bright and prosperous future.

Thank you all for your hard work, dedication and support.

Warm Wishes, 

Asha Prabhakar

(Principal)

From the Principal’s Desk
A Message 
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